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It is with great sadness that we inform you that Jennifer Ross passed away

this weekend. As some of you may know, Jennifer had been battling cancer

for several years. Jennifer joined the firm in 2007 and was a beloved

member of the Labor and Employment practice. She was a great colleague

and friend to many in our community, and she will be deeply missed. As

soon as we have details on services, we will provide them to you.
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